
From: Natalie Richardson/MOH 
To: "James Jong" <James.Jong@education.govt.nz> 
Date: 09/07/2020 11:56 am 

Subject:  Privacy breach 

 

Dear James 

 
We found the original email trail re the original request: 
See below 
Anything else required please let me know 
thanks 
Natalie 

 

Thanks Michelle,  
 
Very appreciated. I understand the time it can take to liaise with shift workers. I'll make sure you are 
included.  

 
Regards 
 
 
Portfolio Manager 
National Ambulance Sector Office 
Primary Health Care System Improvement and Innovation 
Health System Improvement and Innovation 
Ministry of Health 
DDI:  
 
http://www.health.govt.nz 

 

 

"Michelle Boag" ---27/02/2020 11:32:00 a.m.---Sure  - just wanted to check with my clinical guys – 
given they are both shift workers and I am usua 
 
From: "Michelle Boag" <michelle@boagallansvg.co.nz> 
To: <NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz>,  
Date: 27/02/2020 11:32 a.m. 
Subject: Re: Contact details required for notification process 

 
 

 

 

Sure  - just wanted to check with my clinical guys – given they are both shift workers and I 

am usually available 24/7 they have suggested I am the first point of contact as CEO.  My 

mobile is .   Obviously I will immediately contact both Karl Taylor, our Chief 

Paramedic, and Chris Denny, our medical director, in the event of any notification occurring. 

Michelle Boag 

  
On 27/02/20, 11:23 AM, on behalf of NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz"  on behalf of 

NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz> wrote: 
  
Good morning Michelle, 

s 9(2)(a)

http://www.health.govt.nz/
mailto:NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz
mailto:NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz


 

Are you able to provide the contact details (requested below) today please? The document is 

intended to be finalised today and distributed.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Portfolio Manager 

National Ambulance Sector Office 

Primary Health Care System Improvement and Innovation 

Health System Improvement and Innovation 

Ministry of Health 

DDI:  

 

 

From: <@health.govt.nz> on behalf of "NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz" 

<NHCC_Planning@health.govt.nz> 

Date: Wednesday, 26 February 2020 12:23 pm 

To: "michelle@boagallansvg.co.nz" <michelle@boagallansvg.co.nz>, David Wickham 

<david@rescue.org.nz>, Ken Franklin <ken@thefranklin.co.nz> 

Cc: "Carleine.Receveur@health.govt.nz" <Carleine.Receveur@health.govt.nz>, 

"Peter.Whisker@health.govt.nz" <Peter.Whisker@health.govt.nz>, 

"Jon.Gaupset@health.govt.nz" <Jon.Gaupset@health.govt.nz> 

Subject: Contact details required for notification process  

  

Good morning all,  

 

I am working on the First Case Protocol notifications, should a case of 2019 novel coronavirus be 

confirmed within New Zealand.  

 

Could you please provide contact details for your organisation to be used for such a notification.  

 

The details you provide will also be used to inform you if there are subsequent cases.  

 

Could you please provide the information as soon as you are able. 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Portfolio Manager 

National Ambulance Sector Office 

Primary Health Care System Improvement and Innovation 

Health System Improvement and Innovation 

Ministry of Health 

DDI: 




